
Sunday January 24th, 2021 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Dearly beloved brothers and sisters, 

 

As you know it has been now three and half years since I have been with you as 

your assistant curate. It has been an exciting and challenging journey full of 

nothing but good memories.     

Since last autumn I felt it was time for me to move to a new phase of my ministry. 

Today, I am delighted to announce to you that Bishop Robert is going to license 

me to minister in the office of chaplain in the Anglican Church of Liege, Belgium. 

The Licensing Service will be held on Sunday 7 March in Liege.  I remain with you 

until end of February. Please keep me in your prayers as I prepare for this new 

post.  

It has been for me a great honour and a real blessing to serve such a wonderful 

church family over the past three and half years of my curacy.  Thank you so much 

for your love and support.   

 

 

 

 

 

Guy Diakiese Matumona 

 


